
From: Gabrielle Feldman
To: Gerry_McChesney@fws.gov
Cc: Dan Grout
Subject: Comments on the Alternatives Selection Report and Purpose and Need
Date: 05/18/2012 10:05 AM

Hi Gerry,
 
I hope you are doing well.  I wanted to remind you that your comments and revisions are due for
the revised Alternatives Selection Report and the Purpose and Need section from the EIS.  It is
imperative that I get your comments asap, so that we can complete the draft in time for the review

process, which will start on June 4th.  Please let me know when you will be able to return those
two documents to me.  Thanks so much,
 
Gabrielle
 
Gabrielle Feldman, Ph.D.
Environmental Compliance Specialist
Island Conservation
100 Shaffer Rd LML UCSC
Santa Cruz, CA 95060
Phone: 831 359-4787 ext 116
Fax: 831 459-1476
Email: gabrielle.feldman@islandconservation.org
Skype: gabrielle.feldman
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